
The average U.S. household leaks more than
10,000 gallons of water each year!  Join us for a

virtual workshop and learn how you can help
protect your home and your wallet by taking a

few simple steps to find leaks around your home.

Register by March 17th at: 
https://forms.gle/Rv7cRgxSxoUeZm5L6

 
Questions? Contact Amy Warnock at

amy.warnock@fultoncountyga.gov or
(404) 612-8006

Leak Detection
Virtual Workshop
for Homeowners

Thursday, March 18th
6:00pm - 7:00pm

Zoom Videoconference

https://forms.gle/Rv7cRgxSxoUeZm5L6

